Dear Parents/Guardians

A reminder that we are running a clothing collection this Friday 10th January  between 8:15am and 9:45am at the front porch of the school. Please return your bag (or bags!) to us and help us have a really good collection! 
On OUR last collection we raised a brilliant amount of €360.60 with €36.06 also going to The LauraLynn House on behalf of our schools. It would be great if we could beat that amount this time. Don’t forget to ask grandparents, friends and neighbours to have a sort out too!  
This is a great fundraiser that provides funds which benefit all our children.
Thank you,
P.A.B.S

